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ST.PATRICK'S
COMMUNITY
SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Guardians,
St. Patrick’s will be offering Hot Lunch in the 2022-2023 school year.
Orders are now open for Hot Lunches for August, September and October!
We start August 15 with Botons Pizza. Check it out here.

All hot lunch orders need to be placed through a Healthy Hunger account. You can not order

through the office.

If you are interested in participating in these hot lunches and already have an account with
Healthy Hunger, just log into your account and click on the 'ORDER NOW' button next to each
hot lunch date. You will need to add your children to their new grade starting with 2022-2023

grade.

If you are new to Healthy Hunger and have not registered an account but would like to

order hot lunch, please register an account by following these steps:

1. Go to www.HealthyHunger.ca

2. Click “REGISTER STUDENT ACCOUNT.” Then create your account.

3. Once your account has been created, look up Red Deer. Then click on St. Patrick’s
Community School. Add your children to the account in their new grade and you are

done!

IMPORTANT: If your student is sick that day, | would recommend communicating with your
child’s teacher how you would like to deal with their hot lunch order. You can donate it to another
child or give it to a sibling. Your child’s teacher will do their best to follow your suggestions.
Please give your child’s teacher grace in this procedure as not every day looks the same. No
orders will be saved. You can also contact me with your request. Again, | will do my best to

honor it. You are responsible to look check your account regularly to see if changes.

Please contact Healthy Hunger at 1-800-818-6260 or support@healthyhunger.com . If you have

any questions regarding account registration or ordering or your account.


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cCnL3KAO-2Ho6P3Y5v1HWfmcVscoVZdhM9cn9XANry8/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:support@healthyhunger.com

You can also contact the St. Patrick’s Hot Lunch Committee at amanda.oberg@rdcrs.ca.

Thank You

Amanda Oberg
Hot Lunch Coordinator
Grade 6 Teacher



